
Parent comments: 

“We are very happy that the children are not forced to do Ebacc (like other schools). This shows you care about the children 

and what they can achieve not just Ebacc numbers. Hoping she gets all her first choice of subjects”. 

“The students who helped on the day were fantastic”. 

“A good event, maybe perhaps another 10/15 minutes as some subjects were busier than others and need to wait abit longer 

to talk to the teachers themselves”. 

“The waiting times to speak to some of the teachers was quite long so was limited to how many we could see but on the plus 

side I think this was due to a brilliant turn out from parents”. 


